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7th October, 1936, ;

Dear lr, Warlow,

Reverting to your letter of the 2nd instant,
ir. Douglas has been im this Office every day this week
regarding the "GLITRAY.

Ve naturally did our best for him in every way,
but the Committee were unable to agree to his suggestion

S

ior an extension of, say, six months, principally owing
to the Tact that the vessel was five months over the
vear of grace already.

However, 1 feel sure that he will have pleasant
memories of the London 0ffice, and thet our good relations :
with the Firm will not sugfer.

The Secretary had a long chat with him yesterday,

With kindest regards, v

Yours sincerely,
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